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MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
Tuesday, February 12, 2002 

Dunwoody North Driving Club 
4522 Kingsgate Drive 

7:00 p.m. SOCIAL Meet and greet your neighbors, complete your 2002 Civic Associa­ 
tion registration and review the new Dunwoody North Neighbor­ 
hood Directory. Refreshments will be provided. 

7:30 p.m. ELECTION 

7:45 p.m. PROGRAM 

2002 DNCA Board Members 

Senator Bart Ladd and Representative Fran Millar report 
on the current State Legislation. Updates on Brook Run, PDK and 
Peachtree Rd & Tilly Mill road construction. 

2002 Dunwoody North Neighborhood Directory 
The last comprehensive neighborhood directory was published in 1998 and the Civic Association has 
taken upon it's self to completely update and print a new directory for it's members. The new directory 
has listings for over 1,000 homes and includes the new subdivisions within the Dunwoody North area in­ 
cluding the Madisons and Chestnut Landing. The directory has already been mailed to families who 
were registered 2001 members of the Civic Association and will be available to the 2002 members on a ii 

' first come, first serve basis. Directories are limited and there is a limit of one per family, so if your inter-' 
ested in obtaining a directory please register and pay your dues for 2002. The directory will be available 
at the meeting on Tuesday, February 12th. 

The Civic Association would like to publicly thank John Heneghan, Barbara Dodds, Skip Dolt and 
Gerri Penn for the many hours they dedicated towards making the neighborhood directory a current and 
useful document. The entire neighborhood appreciates your hard work. Thank You! 

Have you seen the Dunwoody North Web Page??? 
It is loaded with information and easy to find, the address is, 

www.dunwoodynorth.org 



COMMUNITY LIAISONS 

BROOKRUN: Thally Mattox is your Dunwoody North representative for Brookrun. She recently at­ 
tended a preliminary meeting at Brookrun concerning a proposal of placing a mini police precinct that 
would support the main precinct on Ashford Dunwoody, along with Nick Nicodemus who is the DHA rep­ 
resentative for Brookrun and also a Dunwoody North Resident. The Dunwoody Preservation Trust and 
Dekalb County are in the final stages in finding a firm to help develop the Master Plan for the property. 
Look for articles in the Dunwoody Crier for updates. 

PEACHTREE DEKALB AIRPORT: David Fowler, DNCA immediate past president has been ap­ 
pointed to the Airport Authority Board and will attend the monthly meetings. He has already learned that it 
is important for you to personally call the noise abatement office at 770-936-5442 concerning low flying 
planes or those violating the voluntary curfew. Please leave a message concerning the noise and be sure to 
include your neighborhood as Dunwoody North, your street address and name if possible. After your 
phone call to PDK, you may email David at davidfowler@dunwoodynorth.org with the date and time you 
called and he will verify that your complaint was registered on PDK's monthly noise report. If David is 
able to prove that our neighborhoods noise complaints are not being registered he will then raise the issue. 

DUNWOODY HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION: DHA is our biggest ally when we need the "Big 
Guns" and as one of the largest communities in Dunwoody, the DNCA is represented on the Board of the 
Dunwoody Homeowners Association. Dunwoody North's representative is Mr. David Fowler and he is 
available for your comments at davidfowler@dunwoodynorth.org. At the moment the DHA is making a 
major push to include representatives from all neighborhoods that consider themselves "Dunwoody 
Neighbors". It has been difficult to find someone that represents some of the smaller neighborhoods. If 
you know someone who does or whose neighbors would appreciate them doing so, please contact the DHA 
or David. 

Dear Neighbors, 

For the past 6 years, I have been writing articles for the newsletter giving the many reasons all of you 
should pay your dues to the Civic Association. No matter what I have written we still do not have the 
number of members we should have from this community. We serve those who pay dues as well as those 
who don't. 

Now, I find myself writing to ask you step up and volunteer for the Civic Association Board. We were 
not able to fill the President Elect position in 2001. This is a so important to have someone in place as a 
president in training. More than half of the Board has been on the board for at least 6 years. 

Arlene McClure reactivated the Civic Association and since she did that the Civic Association has played 
a crucial role in protecting our neighborhood. It would be a true detriment to the neighborhood if the 
Civic Association became defunct again because we don't have anyone to run the organization. We need 
to know who is willing to make an investment in our community by volunteering to help our organiza­ 
tion. 

Yes, we all have other responsibilities. Somehow or other we made the commitment to the Dunwoody 
North Communities, but it can't be a lifelong commitment. Please call Gerri Penn at 770-457-2474 or 
Barbara Dodds at 770-455-0650 to volunteer to help us. Thanks. 

Sincerely yours, Gerri Penn, VP of Zoning 



Dunwoody North Driving Club 
An invitation to All to Join the Neighborhood's Swim/Tennis Club! The Dunwoody 
North Driving Club is located at 4522 Kingsgate Drive in the Dunwoody North Sub­ 
division off of Brookhurst Drive. The Club offers a variety of activities as listed be­ 
low. Join today and enjoy all of the fun that is awaiting you! 

POOL: 
The Club's 50-meter, Olympic size pool is staffed with Red Cross certified lifeguards, 
and has high and low diving boards, a pool-side snack bar, adult volleyball, a baby 
pool, and a picnic area. The Club sponsors a swim team for children ages 5 through 
18, and offers swimming lessons each summer. The pool was recently resurfaced, 
and the pool house and restrooms were also recently renovated. Pool side parties for 
both adults and children are scheduled several times throughout the summer and are 
always a lot of fun! 

TENNIS: 
The Club has four lighted tennis courts and sponsors ALT A and UST A teams for 
men, women, mixed doubles and junior divisions. We have A, B, and C level teams 
that need you! Also, several round robins are usually organized each summer. 

SOCIALS: 
DNDC has year-round socials for adults, and several seasonal parties for children 
throughout the year. Many of these events take place in the Club's 1200 square-foot 
clubhouse, or at the pool or tennis courts. 

All of our activities are a lot of fun. Being a club member is a great way to meet a lot 
of new friends. It's easier than ever to join, and a payment plan is available for new 
members allowing payments to be spread out over four months. Please call Fran 
Killeen, Membership Chairman, at 770-455-6056 for more information about the 
Club, or a tour of the facilities. 

2002 DNCA NOMINATION COMMITTEE: 
VERNA MINICK, BARNEY WILLIAMS, JEAN MCHUGH 

PRESENTS 

SLATE OF OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
VP ZONING 
RECORDING SECRETARY 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
TREASURER 
MEMBER AT LARGE 
MEMBER AT LARGE 
MEMBER AT LARGE 

Barbara Dodds 

Gerri Penn 
Ellen Mauldin 
John Heneghan 
Elaine Dolt 
Mary Alice Bancroft 
Jim Kelley 
Bobbi Sedam 

WRITE-IN (LIST NAME) 

One vote per household, must be paid member in order to vote. If voting by absentee, please enclose your $20.00 dues along 
with the ballot and mail to I DNCA, TREAS., 4501 Binghamton Ct., Doraville, GA 30360. 



E 

Our homes are usually among the largest investments we will ever make. What other organization will act to help protect your precious invest- [ 
mcnt? The DNCA acts in countless ways to do just that. 

The quality of our neighborhood is one of the biggest attractions to potential homebuyers. The DNCA has worked diligently on many fronts to 
enhance our wonderful neighborhood. The DNCA is responsible for our new entrance monuments and signs to help identify our community. li 
The DNCA has been involved in zoning issues when recent residential subdivisions have been added, to ensure that new homes would com-l 
plement and enhance the existing neighborhood. The DNCA has, at times, helped to encourage an individuals compliance with county codes 
to discourage unattractive, unsafe, or un-neighborly practices, which would detract from our neighborhood. The DNCA has facilitated the 
communication of homeowners' concerns regarding increased air traffic and noise pollution from PDK airport, and is continuing to have a [ 
very positive impact on these issues. The DNCA also supports the Neighborhood Watch program to help keep our homes safe. 

Among other things, with your 2002 dues, members will enjoy our new and current DNCA Neighborhood Directory, which not only lists resi­ 
dents in alphabetical order, but by street, to help you remember the names of those neighbors down the street from you' Membership in the 
DNCA is a nominal $20/ycar and each and every horncowncr's participation is important! Additional contributions arc always accepted and 
appreciated! 

Membership Corner 

Treasurer, DNCA, 4501 Binghamton Ct., Doraville, GA 30360 770-455-3706 

2002 Civic Association Registration & Directory Update Form 

Our household would like to update our 2002 information for the Dunwoody North Communities Directory. 
I am enclosing with this form my $20.00 DNCA membership dues and l will be expecting a copy of the 
2002 directory mailed to me residence. It is the goal of DNCA to include everyone who receives this news­ 
letter in the directory, however due to cost of printing, directories will be distributed only to members of 
DNCA. One directory per family. 

LAST NAME 

ADDRESS 

PHONE HOME 

# 1 FIRST NAME 

CITY 

WK#l WK#2 

#2 FIRST NAME 

ZIP 

FAX 

FAMILY E-MAIL ADDRESS 

# 1 OCCUPATION 

CHILDREN'S NAMES+ AGE 

YEAR MOVED INTO COMMUNITY 

#2 OCCUPATION 

INTERESTED IN BABY SITTING YARDS ODD JOBS 

Please mail Form & Check for $20.00 to DNCA, TREAS., 4501 Binghamton Ct., Doraville, GA 30360. 
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